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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2023-08 

ENTERPRISE SECURITY CAMERA TECHNOLOGY 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS TWO 

September 11, 2023 

 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to this solicitation.  The below 

answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   

 

1. QUESTION: In reviewing the RFP for the camera project 2023-08, we do not see any 

pay scale tables or requirements listed in the solicitation. Does this project not fall under certified 

payroll requirements, or is this information missing in the RFP? 
 

ANSWER: Prevailing Wage Rates requirements apply to this Project because the 

maximum compensation for all Owner-contracted Work is more than $50,000.  

Contractor and all subcontractors shall comply with the provisions of ORS 279C.800 

through 279C.870, relative to Prevailing Wage Rates and the required public works bond, 

as outlined in Sections C.1, C.2 and G.2.3 of the Oregon Tech General Conditions.  The 

Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI) wage rates and requirements set forth in the 

following BOLI booklet (and any listed amendments to that booklet), which are 

incorporated herein by reference, apply to the Work authorized under this Contract: 

 

PREVAILING WAGE RATES for Public Works Contracts in Oregon, July 5, 2023, 

which can be downloaded at the following web address: 

https://www.oregon.gov/boli/employers/Pages/prevailing-wage-rates.aspx 

 

The Work will take place in Klamath County, Columbia County, and in Clackamas 

County Oregon. 
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